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In Loving Memory of Brother Jose Israel Marin Molina

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

We would like to follow up and offer continued support and prayers for the Marin Family after the
passing of our dear brother, Jose Israel Marin Molina, who transitioned to the spiritual world last
Wednesday.

Brother Marin was the father of a devoted family living in White Plains and closely connected to the
Bronx Church and Belvedere Family Community. Let us keep them in our hearts and uplift them during
this time.

We invite everyone to join in prayer for Brother Marin's peaceful transition and for the comfort of his
beloved family. You can find the official Seonghwa announcement here:

& In Memory of Jose Israel Marin Molina

If you'd like to participate in offering prayers, please sign up in this shared schedule:

Prayer Offering Sign-Up Sheet

Let us unite in heart to support Rev. Galvan and the Marin Family in this precious time of remembrance
and spiritual transition.

Would you like to send an announcement to the community?

Email admin@ belvederefamily,com

Visit our website

Belvedere Family Community

723 S Broadway

Tarrytown, NY, 10591
info@ belvederefamily,com













